
Kindergarten 
Promotion Parade

Where: BGE Primary Drive
When: May 26th from 6-7pm

We want to celebrate our kindergarten students by inviting parents to drive 
through and let us cheer our “grads” on! Students will get to see their 
teachers, receive their completion certificate and a special treat! We ask 
that everyone stays in their cars to maintain social distancing. We will take 
a picture of your student and share on social media. See you Tuesday!


